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October 7, 2020 

Jim Doody 
Elam Construction, Inc. 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

RE:    23 ¼ Road West Pit, File No. M-2020-035 , Removal of Rubble Piles   

 

Dear Mr. Doody: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request regarding the 23 ¼ Road 
West Pit on October 1, 2020. The letter was to request permission to remove rubble material that litter 
the property. You acknowledge that the permit application has not yet been approved and no 
subsurface (mining) disturbances will occur. The material will be taken to the neighboring pit, Orchard 
Grove Industrial Pit (M-1990-094) which is approved to import inert fill material. The Division is 
approving this request. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 


















